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From the President:-

Dear All,

Congratulations to those of us who worked so hard at the Beaudesert Show & contributed to an excellent two days – in spite of the dreadful equine flu epidemic.  Sadly, this virus will have far reaching ramifications in our Shire, both for animal welfare & financial stress over the next year.

I attended a most enjoyable Lions Club meeting & enjoyed listening to Allan Smith talk about his book & the good work done by Dr. Hamlin at the Fistula Hospital. The book contents are aimed towards the teenage reading market.  Lions & Rotary have struck a $ for $ fundraising deal, so I would encourage you all to buy a book from those members, as then the Fistula Hospital donation can be maximized. Ellen L. will have stocks at $20 each. The book would make an excellent gift for placing under the Christmas Tree during Chain Store promotions.

I will bring a cane basket to our meeting on Tuesday for our Gourmet Goodies raffle. Please endeavour to bring items to commence filling it & therefore present a wonderful raffle prize to the public. Margaret B. has booked November 22, 23, 29 & 30th as our raffle selling days outside Shays Chemist next to Panitz Bakery.  

Building Your Future on 13th October, 2007 is our next major focus. Judy M. is leading the charge to organize the programme – please offer your help when asked, not that I have to ask; you all do pull your weight magnificently. 

Kind regards,


Alice Warby



Birthdays:

September 25
  Ellen Logan
October 9
  Jane Struss   
Important Dates:

13 October
 – BYF Workshop

From the Archives……….. (Thanks Robin)
5 years ago…

We held a wine tasting at Albert River Wines and raised funds for Wongaburra and Kath’s House.

16 years ago…

The Beaudesert Ambulance and Beaudesert Day Respite Care Centre were the main beneficiaries of the Springtime Country Race Luncheon hosted by our Club.

18 years ago….

The Annual cocktail Party raised $600 to contribute to Zonta International.
District Conference:
No word back as how the Conference went, but we will keep you posted.  

Watch this space……… 

Fund Raising:

We have been approached re: Fundraising opportunity at Leanne Dunn’s home/garden.   

Chris from Kalico Country along with Janene from Hatz-N-Wraps are keen to do a pre-Melbourne Cup fashion parade.  We will discuss the possibility of running a luncheon, complete with fashion parade at ‘Bruff Hill’ (that’s Leanne’s property).  Hopefully the equine influenza is well and truly behind us by then!

Speaking of influenza  -  We hope that Gerry Gimblett is feeling much better.  I understand she was a very sick lady.  Hope you are soon feeling 100% Gerry.   
Footprints of Service:

I would like to re-iterate President Alice’s comment about our members who help out at our local Show.  

Sue Smith and Judy Manderson in particular have been very busy.  They both have done an excellent job and we thank them for their input in making the Show the success that it is.  
Take a well earned break girls, but only for a short time, as the Building Your Future Workshop is beckoning!

Lions Meeting:

President Alice and I attended the Lions Meeting on Tuesday night.  Allan Smith was a fabulous Guest Speaker and was very professional and modest.  The short documentary re: the Fistula hospital was also good. 

I will have some books with me at our meeting, and hope that you would like to purchase for grandkids/nephews, nieces or friends for Christmas/Birthdays.
News from other Clubs:
Birthing Kit Assembly

The Zonta Club of Brisbane Breakfast and Brisbane South are having a Birthing Kit Assembly Day on Saturday 22 September, 9 am to 12 noon.  If you are able to assist, please contact me.

Whale Watch

Zonta Club of Sandgate- Saturday 20 October 10am to 3:30pm.  Contact me if interested.
The Zen of Sarcasm:

1.   Always remember that you’re unique.  Just like everyone else.

2.   Give a man a fish and he will eat for a day.  Teach him how to fish, and he will sit in a boat and drink beer all day.

3.   There are two theories to arguing with women.  Neither one works!
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GENERAL DINNER  MEETING


Tuesday, 18th  September, 2007





Guest Speaker:





Mark and Wayne from Spinal Injuries Association





Cost of Dinner:  $20   -   Please try to have the correct change





BOARD  MEETING  5:00 pm





COMMITTEE  MEETINGS  5:45 pm





DINNER  MEETING  6:30 pm





APOLOGIES





Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Ellen Logan  on 5543 1223.


Please advise by 5 pm Monday 17th September, 2007


In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Ellen (0408 431 223) up to 8:30 am on the day of the meeting.  An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner.





MISSION  STATEMENT





Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business and the


professions working together to advance the status of women.
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